SAN LUIS OBISPO COUNTY FLOOD CONTROL AND WATER CONSERVATION DISTRICT WATER RESOURCES ADVISORY COMMITTEE (WRAC)

MEETING CANCELED

The WRAC meeting scheduled for Wednesday April 1, 2020 is canceled.

County staff has prepared an informational packet of the scheduled items for members and public stakeholders to review and provide comment. The packet can be accessed from www.slocounty.ca.gov/wrac or directly at: <a href="https://www.slocounty.ca.gov/Departments/Public-Works/Committees-Programs/Water-Resources-Advisory-Committee-(WRAC)/Meeting-Calendar/2020/Canceled-Water-Resources-Advisory-Committee-(1).aspx

The next meeting is scheduled for May 6, 2020 and is expected to be a web-based conference call.

Purpose of the Committee:

To advise the County Board of Supervisors concerning all policy decisions relating to the water resources of the San Luis Obispo County Flood Control and Water Conservation District. To recommend to the Board of Supervisors specific water resource and water conservation programs with recognition of the economic and environmental values of the programs. To recommend methods of financing water resource programs.

Excerpts from WRAC By-Laws dated August 20, 2019